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This term Yellow class have been 
enjoying their Unit of Works on Weather 
and Seasons. We will be spending the 
last few weeks of term looking at 
Christmas around the world and will be 
comparing the different ways that people 
celebrate the festive season. We have 
been busy practising our Christmas item 
and we can’t wait to share one of our 
favourite Christmas songs with 
everyone. This term has seen everyone 
working hard on their desk work. Our 
weekly walks around Lindfield and 
shopping visits to Harris Farm and IGA 
with Blue class have continued to be a 
highlight! Everyone has been trying their 
best to Be Safe, Learn Together and Be 
Friendly when we are out in the 
community. Yellow class thoroughly 
enjoyed setting up our class Christmas 
tree and making our Gingerbread house. 
We want to wish everyone a very Merry 
Christmas! 

Rebecca, Camille and Dalia. 

Cromehurst News 
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Welcome to week seven.  

Thank you, thank you, thank 
you to the team of people but 
especially Rob and Jeanne 
Migliore and Karen Hickmott for 
the very successful fundraising 
event held last Thursday 
evening.   

The inaugural Cromehurst 
Charity Night was a huge 
success last Thursday night 
and many thanks to Rob & 
Jeanne Migliore and Karen 
Hickmott for the amazing effort 
in creating and running this 
fantastic event.  The complete 
result is still being finalised but 
we grossed well over 
$100,000. Included in that 
figure was nearly $10,000 in 
“wish-list” items for the school - 
items like software, bluetooth 
headphones, iPads, play 
equipment, books, equipment 
for a new sensory kitchen and 
a new washing machine.  If you 
missed out you are still able to 
make donations and purchase 
any of the wish list items still 
left at www.galabid.com/
cromehurst.   

Many thanks to Chris Adamo  
(a Cromehurst graduate) from 
The Balloon Crew for the 
donation of an amazing five 
metre balloon installation, 
Rivareno for their generous 
donation of delicious gelato, 
Nell Yeo for once again 
regaling us with her beautiful 
voice and all the families who 
came along, purchased an 
auction or wishlist item or made 
a donation and those that 
encouraged others to do the 
same - it truly is a remarkable 
result and has put us a lot 
closer to our goal of replacing 
our old school bus. 

Don’t forget to purchase your 
tickets to our Graduation and 
Secondary Social Event on 
5 December held at the 
Roseville Golf Club. We must 
have your RSVP and money by 
Wednesday at the very latest.     

The Christmas Concert 
invitation with the cover being a 
great artwork from Caelan, one 
of our talented senior students, 
is also attached to this 
newsletter. This event and the 
end of the year is fast 
approaching. We look forward 
to seeing you all for this 
celebration. Please let your 
class teacher know as soon as 
possible if your child will not be 
attending on this day as it will 
affect the class performance. 

I have heard informally that 
some students may be 
finishing before the end of the 
year due to family trips 
overseas. Please let the office 
know as soon as possible if 
your child will be absent from 
school for this or other 
reasons. We will endeavour to 
get your child’s end of year 
report to you before they finish 
for the year.     

This year we are holding 
separate award ceremonies for 
primary and secondary 
achievements. Both 
ceremonies will be on 14 
December – the Secondary in 
the morning and the Primary in 
the afternoon. 

The executive are still placing 
students into class groups for 
2019. As these may change if 
we have even a few more 
students placed in the last 
placement panel in week eight, 
we will have to wait until week 

9 to send you the information 
as to which class your child will 
be in. As there may also be 
additional changes at the start 
of next year there may need to 
be further adjustments to 
classes. Please be assured 
that we attempt to look at the 
best learning situation for each 
student when placing students 
into classes.  

Should you have any 

comments or questions about 

anything concerning your child 

or other school issues, please 

contact me or other executives 

and we will do our best to 

assist you while Christine is 

away. 

Janice 

http://www.galabid.com/cromehurst
http://www.galabid.com/cromehurst


Cromehurst Charity Night 
PAGE 3 

 The inaugural Cromehurst Charity Night was a 
huge success!  

A huge thank you to everyone who contributed 
in some way but especially to Saskia’s 
parents, Jeanne & Rob, and to Karen Hickmott  
for all of their incredible hard work.  

Here are a few photos from the evening  
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Playing games encourages turn taking skills, sharing and social interaction.  Every class has 
been participating in communication games in small groups of 3 to 4 students. They play Go 
Fish, Uno, Tell me a story sequencing, Pictionary, Shopping list, bingo – emotions, bingo – 
positional cards, guess who, throw the dice and say a sentence. All these games encourage 
students to interact using speech, visuals, signing, Proloquo2go. If you would like any visuals 
made at home to help with the school holidays please let me know. 

Melinda Ritsinias 

Communication at Cromehurst 
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SIGN OF THE WEEK 

 

 

CANTEEN 

Please note that the last day of 
canteen this year will be on 
Wednesday, 5 December 2018.  

Thank you for your support of our 
canteen program throughout this year.  

work 

With both hands flat at right angles to 
each other, palms facing you; tap 

wrists together twice. 
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